
August 30, 1974 
 
Dear José, 
Just a note to let you know that you should be hearing from Professor Parber soon. 
Administrative matters seem to move here at snail pace. Professor Ruiz-Fornells is 
back so details should be settled very soon. 
Hope you had a good summer. We enjoyed Maine tremendously. Looking forward to 
your visit here. By the way, although our post office is University, Ala., the University is 
located in Tuscaloosa which is south west of Birmingham. We have been thinking 
about early April as a good time for your visit. 
 
Again, please, excuse the delay. 
Best, 
 
[signatura] 
 


